Budget Advisory Committee — Terms of Reference

January 30, 2023 - BOARD APPROVED
PURPOSE

The Budget Advisory Committee (the “Committee”) isa committee of the whole of the Board of Education.
The purpose of the Budget Committee is to oversee the School District’s budget process, make
recommendations and deliver reports to the Board of Education with a focus on provision of service for
every student to succeed, recognizing that all learners are unique and have differing needs.

COMPOSITION & OPERATIONS
The Committee shall be composed of:

e All Trustees of the Board

e Superintendent

e Secretary-Treasurer

e Deputy Superintendent

e Associate Superintendent

e Associate Secretary-Treasurer

e Director of Finance

« Director of Facilities Services

» Director of Indigenous Education

e Director of Human Resource Services

= Director of Information Technology for Learning

= Director of International Education

= Two Principals/Vice-Principals

= Two representatives from each of the GVTA, CUPE Local 947, CUPE Local 382, Allied Specialists
Association, and VCPAC

e One representative from each of the Songhees Nation, Esquimalt Nation, Urban Peoples’ House
Indigenous Advisory (UPHIA) and the Métis Nation of Greater Victoria

e Student voice will be heard through the Student Symposium and the Representative Advisory
Council of Students



seek input and direction. The Board and Staff will attend meetings with Songhees Nation, Esquimalt
Nation, UPHIA, the Métis Nation of Greater Victoria and the Indigenous Education Department when
invited and/or when any concerns and/or clarity is required. The Committee’s working definition of
cultural safety as provided by SD61’s Indigenous Education Department is attached as Appendix A.

Trustees will elect a Chair at the first meeting of the Committee and select a note taker at each meeting.



Receive budget input from education partners and the public.



